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Weekly schedule

Sunday, 2/16/25 - Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time
8:30 am - Sunday Mass (for Saint Matthew parish)
9:55-10:25 am - Choir rehearsal, church
10:30 am - Sunday Mass (for Saint Mark parish) 

Monday, 2/17/25 - Presidents’ Day
parish office closed 
9:00 am - Daily Mass (Mark Weller, RIP)
2:00 pm - Parish Prayer Team, church 
6:30 pm - Family Rosary, church
7:00 pm - Boy Scout troop meeting, cafeteria
7:00 pm - Friends of  Saint Francis meeting, hall

Tuesday, 2/18/25
No daily Mass 
7:00 pm - Women’s Group book study, hall

Wednesday, 2/19/25
5:00 pm - Confessions
6:00 pm - Daily Mass (Ruby Daquila, RIP)
6:30 pm - Confirmation prep class, library
6:45 pm - OCIA class, hall

Thursday, 2/20/25
9:00 am - Daily Mass (Michael Joseph Parker, RIP)

Friday, 2/21/25
9:00 am - Daily Mass (Zion Tay, RIP)
“Day of  Adoration”, immediately following Mass
6:30 pm - Young Adults movie night, fireside room

Saturday, 2/22/25
7:45 am - Lion’s Den meeting, hall
9:00 am - Daily Mass (Hugo Draye, RIP)
3:00 pm - Confessions
5:00 pm - Vigil Mass
Liturgical Ministry Fair following Mass, hall

18033 15th Place NE 
Shoreline, WA  98155 

www.saintmarkshoreline.org 
(206) 364-7900 Mass times 

Mon, Thurs-Sat: 9:00 am
Wed: 6:00 pm
Saturday: 5:00 pm
Sunday: 8:30 am & 10:30 am

Confession times
Wednesdays: 5:00 pm - 6:00 pm
Saturdays: 3:00 pm - 4:30 pm

(appointments welcome - call Father)

For emergencies involving danger of  
death please dial (206)-364-7900 x9

Parish Family Pastor
Fr. Ross | call the parish office
 
Parish Family Parochial Vicar
Fr. Davis | call the parish office
 
Administration & Stewardship 
Todd Chapman | ext. 106 
toddc@saintmarkshoreline.org
 
Bookkeeper
Ruth Neitzel | ext. 108 

Faith Formation
Anne Lombard | ext. 105
annel@saintmarkshoreline.org
 
Parish Involvement
Jeannette Acheson | ext. 100
jeannettea@saintmarkshoreline.org
 
Facilities Maintenance Manager 
                              | ext. 110 
 
Principal 
Kathy Keck | ext. 202 
principal@stmss.org
www.stmss.org
 
Saint Vincent de Paul Helpline 
206-767-6449

St. Mark Shoreline

  Facebook @saintmarkshoreline
  YouTube @saintmarkparishshorelineWA
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Budgeted Actual Difference Online # In Person # Online Givers
Income
Last Week $15,572 $22,945 $7,373 $8,313 97 78 175
Year to Date $498,299 $500,658 $2,359

February 9, weekly stewardship report (fiscal year July 1, 2024 - June 30, 2025) St. Mark parish

Please pray for 

ADVOCACY NEEDED!
Important bills are before the Washington State legislature regarding clergy reporting child 
abuse. SB 5375 and HB 1211 DO NOT provide exemption for confession.  Under 
these bills, priests would be REQUIRED to break the seal of  confession or go to jail.    
SB 5665 DOES allow for clergy exemption for confession. 

PLEASE call your representative asap to support SB 5665 and REJECT SB 5375 
& HB 1211.  Action is critical. 

To leave a message for your legislator:  Wa State Legislative Hotline 800 652-6000
To find out the names of  your legislators:  type “find my Washington state legislator”, into 
your search engine.
To comment on the two bills in Washington (SB 5375 & HB 1211 (REJECT)), you can do 
so via the links on sacredheartradio.org

Washington State Catholic Conference (WSCC) see Advocacy Bulletin for information:  
206-301-0556 or Advocacy@WACatholics.org

Judith Rimoczi, RIP
John Webb, RIP

Sandee Sullivan 
Jon Curtis

Jo Ann Chisarik 
David Lee Hampton

“Day of  Eucharistic Adoration” 
Every Friday, following the 9am morning Mass, we now have a “Day of  Eucharistic 
Adoration” in the church.  It concludes just before the Saturday morning Mass as 9am.

If  you have not signed up for an hour, but would like to stop in for a visit, you may do 
so, between the start of  Adoration on Friday morning, until the church is locked at 4pm.

If  you would like to sign up to for a weekly hour of  Adoration, contact the parish office.
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Liturgical Ministry Fair
The Liturgical Ministry Fair will be in 
Sullivan Hall next weekend, February 22/23 
after each Mass.

Come find out more about:
Lectors - Lectors proclaim the Word of  the 
Lord through Scripture during each Mass.   

Sacristans - Sacristans assist the priest by 
making preparations before daily and weekend 
Masses, then afterwards cleaning and setting up 
for the next one. 

Altar Servers - Altar Servers support the 
Mass and other liturgies.  It is open to children 
beginning in fifth grade as well as young men in 
high school and beyond.

Eucharistic Ministers - Eucharistic Ministers 
at Mass assist the priest in distributing the Body 
of  Christ during communion. 

Choir & Cantors - The Choir & Cantors 
provide engaging music during liturgies for all 
gathered for worship.

Greeters & Ushers - Ushers/Greeters 
welcome guests and parishioners to and from 
church and assist those who need extra help.  
They also assist with the donation collection.

Floral Committee - Members create 
arrangements from contributions of  fresh 
flowers and place throughout St. Mark church.

The parish office will be closed on 
Monday, February 17th, in observance 

of  Presidents’ Day.

Family Rosary - Monday evenings at 
630PM in the church
Please join us as we pray the 
rosary together.
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St Mark 

Crab Feed

https://square.link/u/giF
vyo3W
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A L L - Y O U - C A N - E A T  C R A B

P A S T A

I V A R ’ S  C L A M  C H O W D E R

TICKETS : $50

$60 IF PURCHASED AT
THE DOOR

GIFT BASKET RAFFLE
AVAILABLE DURING
DINNER



Registration for the 2025-2026 school year is now 
open. It is imperative your registration is completed 
in order to budget well for the next school year.  
Classical education always seeks what is good, true, 
and beautiful, recognizing that God is truly at the 
center of  everything. There have been several new 

families touring the school because of  the Catholic Classical education. 
Make sure you register to secure your child’s spot in the classroom.

Dear Supporters of  St. Mark Catholic Classical School,
The Lion’s Drive is an annual campaign to raise unrestricted donations in 
support of  the school’s day-to-day operations. We need to raise $150,000 by 
February, and when 300 people give $500 or more, this will easily be achieved!  
Every gift, no matter how small or large, is important. Make an investment in 
St. Mark Catholic Classical School with a donation today.
https://www.osvhub.com/saintmarkshoreline/giving/funds/annual-school-drive-lion-s-drive

With Gratitude,
Kathryn Palmquist-Keck, School Principal

 

 

 

Short Links 

 

https://www.osvhub.com/saintmarkshoreline/giving/funds/annual-school-drive-lion-s-
drive 

https://hovqr.to/36940012 

 

Who am I?  Why am I here?  Why are we male 
and female?  How can I be happy?”  Pope St. John 
Paul II’s Theology of  the Body sheds light on the 
greatest questions we have in life.

This talk highlights the difference between men and 
women while sharing the true beauty of  masculinity 
and femininity.  Drawing heavily upon Sacred 
Scripture, we will discover the truth of  why God 
created us male and femail so that we may come to 
see how glorious the sexual difference is and how it 
reveals the mystery of  God.  

This talk will help men see women in a pure light 
and help women see men as they were created to be.
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YOUNG ADULT
MOVIE NIGHT:
The Prince of Egypt

Questions? Contact us at
stmark.youngadultevents@gmail.com

Young adults ages 18-35 are invited to attend
our screening of The Prince of Egypt. Join us

in the fireside room in the parish office Friday,
February 21st, at 6:30 PM. Bring your pillows
and blankets; we’ll take care of the snacks.

We hope to see you there!

Friday, February 21
6:30 PM

Fireside Room

THE ST. MARK YOUNG ADULT GROUP PRESENTS


